
 

 

NEW BENCHES IN THE SCHOOL YARD 

 

      The School Council asked Mrs Taylor if it would be possible to have a bench in the top yard – the 

football area.  We are very lucky as we have actually been given two new benches, which are made 

from 100% recycled plastic bags.  They have been fitted in the top yard and the children are already 

enjoying using them.  The school council would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Taylor for 

purchasing them.  

 


